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Notice to Municipal or County officials: m‘ﬁﬁf

Pursuant to IC 13-15-1, this letter serves as notice that the Indiana Department of
Environmental Management (IDEM), Office of Water Quality has received a sanitary
sewer construction permit application on November 12, 2024, from Martin Huttenlocker,
HNO Wabash Spec |, LLC, Fort Wayne, Indiana. If approved by IDEM, the permit would
allow the applicant to construct sanitary sewer for Logan Properties in Wabash County,

Indiana.

If you have any questions concerning this application, please contact Missy Nunnery at

(317) 232-5579, or by e-mail at mnunnery@idem.in.gov.

This Notice is being sent to: Mayor, City of Wabash

Board of Wabash County Commissioners
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